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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Mason in Mrs Boyce’s 
Lola in Miss Village’s 
Ivy in Mrs Turner’s  
Bobby in Mrs W/H 
Darcy -Mr Roberts 
George- Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
William P - Mrs Jones’ 
Alfie in Mrs Dale/Stevens 

Antonio in Miss Saveker’s 

Gracie-Mai in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 
 

Packington trips 
Thanks to all the volunteers who accompanied 
our class trips to Packington farm last week, we 
couldn’t have done it without you. Hopefully 
you saw just how much the children loved it. 

Online-safety 

 
 
 
 
 

Key Dates 
School class photos-01/05/24 
School closed polling-02/05/24 
Bank Holiday-06/05/24 
Y6 KS2 SATs week-13/05/24 
Break for half-term-24/05/24 
Return to school-Monday 03/06/24 
Y4 MTC begins- 03/06/24 
Child safety week -03/06/24 
Y1 phonic screening check-W/B 10/06/24 
 

4-day weeks 
Just a reminder that due to the local 
elections, school is closed for polling this 
Thursday 2nd May. School will be open as 
normal on the Friday. The following Monday 
will be a Bank Holiday and the children return 
to school on Tuesday 7th May. 
The Monday after that, 13th May sees the 
start of 4 days of KS2 SATs for our Y6 pupils, 
all of them have been working very hard, both 
in and out of school. Good luck with those Y6. 

 

Times table masters 
Congratulations to Riley C and 
Lizzie S in Year 4 who have 
both demonstrated complete 
mastery of all of their times 
tables requirements. 

 
The National Y4 multiplication 
check takes place at the 
beginning of June. Info here. 
                 
 
 

School photos 
Wednesday morning all the children will be 
having their class photos taken and the Y6 will 
have a leavers’ one as well. This is normally a 
day when KS2 come in their PE kit. This week 
they will need to come in their school uniform 
and bring their PE kit to change into. Y5 pupils 
will need to be at school for 8:45 am, so they 
can have their class photo taken before they 
start their swimming sessions. Thanks you. 
 

 

 

 

    

https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents

